
Sherif!Deryl Loar 
Indian River County Sheriff's Office 

November 29, 2016 

The Honorable Joseph E. Flescher, Chairman 
Indian River Board of County Commissioners 
1801 27th Street 
Vero Beach, FL 32960-3388 

Dear Chairman Flescher: 

Attached please find a lease termination agreement. The Indian River County Sheriffs Office is 
vacating the current hangar and is terminating the lease with City of Vero Beach. 

Please place this item under Constitutional Officers for the December 6, 2016 board agenda. If 
you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Deryl Loar, Sheriff 
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cc: Jason E. Brown, County Administrator 
Mike Smykowski, Budget Director 
Kelly Goodwin, Comptroller 
Major James Harpring 
Director Martha Asher 
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